
Children are welcome to wear their pajamas & bring a favorite stuffed animal.

Please send your child in their school shoes, as we will be playing outside

for a portion of the evening.

We will feed the kids pizza (cheese or pepperoni) and fruit for dinner; if your

child does not like pizza, you are welcome to send an alternate meal with

him/her.

This is open house-style, so you can drop off your child any time after 6 and

pick them up any time before 8:30.

Here are the details for Friday night, March 4, for those who have RSVP'd for

Parents' Night Out (via the link e-mailed out in February):

We're looking forward to a fun pajama night at school with your kiddos!

B I R T H D A Y S

Happy birthday to those celebrating
birthdays this month: Braxton, Samuel,
Brantley, & Mrs. Danica. God's love &
blessings to you always!

"Give thanks to the Lord, for He is good; His love
endures forever." (Psalm 107:1)
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CHOIR CONCERT ON MONDAY,  MARCH 14

We invite you to join us for our midweek Lenten services, a time to reflect on
Jesus' journey to the cross as He goes to sacrifice Himself for us in love. 

Services will be held March 2, 9, 23, 30, & April 6 at 7:00 p.m., with a potluck
supper starting at 6:00 p.m.

The service on Monday, March 14 will be a special
choir concert led by the choir from Wisconsin
Lutheran College in Milwaukee, WI. We would
love to see you all there!

A S H  W E D N E S D A Y  &  L E N T E N  S E R V I C E S

VICTORY VOICE PAGE | 02WWW.VICTORYPRESCHOOL.ORG

E A S T E R  F E S T I V A L

Victory's annual Easter Festival is back on for 2022! Join us on Saturday, April
9, for egg hunts, games, refreshments, and more. We'll have more details for
you in the coming weeks.

SATURDAY,  APRIL 9 ,  10  A.M. -1  P.M.

2 0 2 2 - 2 0 2 3  S P A C E S  A R E  F I L L I N G  U P  F A S T !
VPK certificates are now available for students turning 4 by the first of September.

Visit www.elcduval.org for more information on applying for this free voucher!
 

*Current 3s students who qualify for VPK in the fall will have spaces reserved
for them through March 31. A spot will be reserved once we have your child's VPK

certificate and re-enrollment forms.*
 

**Current 3s students who do not qualify for VPK will be automatically re-enrolled for
the fall 3s program unless otherwise specified by the parents. If families wish to utilize

a different schedule (2, 3, or 5 days) for the fall, please let Miss Anne know.**

Spread the good word about VLP!
<--- via Facebook

via Victory Preschool Testimonials --->


